Hendrick

Memorandum

To: Cumberland County — Planning & Inspections
From: Tim Sliger, ATA

Date: 4/11/24
Subject: Midgard Self Storage Facility — Plumbing Revision

To whom it may concern,

I am with Hendrick, the Architectural firm working on the project for Midgard, and would like
to clarify and provide our approval of a field modification made to the under-slab plumbing.

1. Per the approved permit drawings, restroom vanity was to have aa line running parallel to the
sanitary for the water closet, but due a foundation conflict, the line was routed to tie into he

adjacent 4” line, refer to image below

2. The architectural design and engineering team have no objections to the installation and will
update the contract documents for record.
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Please let me know if this satisfies the outstanding concerns and if there are any additional

questions. ‘\“umm,,“
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Regards,
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Tim Sliger, AIA
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Joseph Crawford, PE

1201 Peachtree Street, NE, Suite 1900, Atlanta, Georgia 30361 (P) 404-261-9383 (F) 404-240-9398



